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To: All Media Partners 
 
From Sheriff Ingrid Braun 
 
Date: May 23, 2016 
 
Re: Body Found in Crowley Lake 
 
 
On the morning of Sunday, May 22, at approximately 10:30 a.m., the body of a deceased male was 
found in Crowley Lake.  Mono County Sheriff’s deputies were on scene within minutes and took 
custody of the deceased person.  The body is presumed to be that of missing person Juan Vierheller, 
who was last seen at Beaver Cove in the early morning of Friday, May 13.  The family of the missing 
person has been notified.  An autopsy will be performed to determine the cause of death.  
 


